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Free legal advice offered as part of Administration of Justice Week

21 September 2017 
At the beginning of October, Estonia will be celebrating Administration of Justice Week. Everyone who 
registers for a consultation from 20 September to 6 October will receive legal assistance from the lawyers at 
Eesti Õigusbüroo without having to pay the usual contract fee.

 

In order to receive this free legal advice, please mention the keyphrase “Administration of Justice 
Week” (“Õigusemõistmise nädal” in Estonian) when registering by phone, or use it as a 
promotional code in the web form. Customers will have to sign a customer agreement but will not 
have to pay the usual payment of 5 €. 

Our legal advice is given online and at 15 offices across Estonia. The legal advice is available in Estonian 
and Russian. The list of Eesti Õigusbüroo offices can be found at http://www.juristaitab.ee/noustamiskohad
[1]. 

Please book an appointment in advance. The most convenient way to do this is online at 
http://www.juristaitab.ee/et/form/registreeri-eesti-oigusburoo-kliendiks [2]. You can also book an 
appointment by calling 688 0400 or 5557 5090, or send an e-mail to abi juristaitab [dot] ee. The telephone 
service is available Monday to Friday between 9 am and 5 pm.
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